
CITY OF STAR 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

OF 

 

Star City Council Meeting 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Star City Hall 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Star City Council scheduled for  

March 17, 2020 has been cancelled due to taking proactive steps  

to reduce exposure to the coronavirus through the community. 

 

The next Regular Council meeting will be noticed, and agenda posted, 

at a future date.   


